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=4V  KHON KAEN SUGAR INDUSTRY PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED

- Translation -

No. CS.029/2021

April 26, 2021

Subject: Notification on COVID-19 (No.2)

To: The President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Khon Kaen Sugar Industry Public Company Limited (the "Company") would like to
inform that one of our employees who had been working on the 16" floor, and a tenant's
employee on the 20" floor of KSL Tower located at No. 503, Sriayudhya Road, Thanon
Phayathai Sub- District, Rajathevi District, Bangkok Metropolis, has undergone a diagnostic
procedure by doctor and has received positive result for coronavirus (COVID-19) on Sunday,
April 25, 2021 around 3:00 p.m.

As soon as the incident became known, Company of took immediate actions according
to the Company's procedures which are

- The Company consents all employees who worked in close contacts with the
infected employees to quarantine for 14 days and will report to their supervisor and the Human

Resources department every day. If there is any suspicion, notify the Human Resources
Department to coordinate further delivery of the COVID-19 test.

The Company would like to inform that the incident has no impact to the business
operation. Additionally, the company maintains strict measures to control and prevent the risk
of COVID-19 Roth guidelines the Ministry of Public Health.

Please be informed accordingly.

Sincerely yours,
-Signature-

(Kanyarat Sumitra)
Company Secretary

Office of Company Secretary and Legal
Telephone: 02 642-6230
Facsimile: 02 642-6092
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